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Jim Patricelli
29 Spinosa
Lake Oswego, OR 97035

The Marine Board is already handling these issues and doing a good job. They just implemented rules on the upper
river that haven’t even been out in force yet, we don’t need more bills.

The board already works to research all relevant issues and protect everyone's rights, not just one group. They are
already working on addressing things on the lower river and they recently helped come to an agreement on the upper
river and just passed those new rules which should be allowed to take affect as an agreed upon solution.
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